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Board meeting                                                              August 20,2017 

 

Emergency Board meeting called to order @12:01 pm by Shaun Riley 
Meeting was held at The Riley Residence @2200 se 173rd avenue Silver Springs 

Florida 34488 

Members in attendance 

Shaun Riley President 

Douglas Seal Vice President 

Cindy Riley Treasurer 

Bill Faulkner Secretary 

Board members  

Carol Lane, Ruth Briggs, Lorraine Demma, Joanne Rhodes, and Floyd Worthington 

Property owners  

Karen Randolph,  

Pam Faulkner 

Meeting held to discuss the fire at the Babcock residence on 173rd avenue, and 

what our community could donate to help in this emergency  

The Babcock Family resided there for 26 Years and the trailer was a total loss. 

Because of their dire need and our ability to help in this instance  

The board of the Silver Springs property owners association has unanimously 

approved a donation of $1,000.00. 

Meeting adjourned at 2:23 pm. 


